
I have sent this eleventh Health Bulletin for Tadworth & Walton to 
all those whose email addresses I have on my Neighbourhood Watch and 
TWRA distribution lists. I attach a leaflet from Reigate & Banstead 
Council outlining details of the services they are currently 
providing and changes to their normal services. Of course the 
shopping, prescription delivery and befriending services that are 
being provided by our local volunteers can still be accessed 
directly via Mo Atkins (07799 136894) for Walton-on-the-Hill and via 
my own number (01737 350452) for Tadworth or via Revd. Tim Astin 
(01737 813152) if you cannot get through to either of us or if you 
wish to offer yourself as a volunteer.

Please note that Councillor Jeff Harris has issued a further update 
to his series of bulletins on the Health Emergency. You can see the 
series on the TWRA web site here:

http://www.tadworthwaltonra.co.uk/

I can add to the information on the leaflet and in Jeff’s bulletins 
that the Epsom Amenity Tip will be accepting more varieties of waste 
with effect from 1st June including wood, scrap metal, small 
electronics and white goods. However, there will still be 
restrictions, for example no large white goods, as the onward 
disposal for them of some items is still not available. It would be 
best to try to check in advance if you are unsure whether your waste 
will be accepted as there are likely to be queues before you reach 
the Tip.

You will have heard over the last few days of the Government’s plans 
to loosen aspects of the lock down. However, it is essential that 
you still take care if you or another person in your household is in 
one of the vulnerable categories either due to health conditions or 
because you are over seventy. You can be assured that our volunteer 
programme to help reduce your risk of infection will continue. A few 
of our volunteers are returning to work or studies but we still have 
a good amount of additional volunteer capacity as so many local 
people originally came forward. We currently have over 70 local 
households being supported on a regular basis by one or more 
volunteers but a further 50 volunteers still available to be 
deployed.

Unfortunately there have been a few local examples of government 
provided food box deliveries going astray or being left at the wrong 
property. Please contact one of our team if you receive an unwanted 
delivery and we will arrange for it to be delivered to a food bank 
or to someone whose own food box has not arrived.

There have been only two reports of attempted residential burglaries 
within 5 miles of our vicinity during May, however, in general 
across Surrey there has been an increase in attempted break-ins to 
garages and outbuildings so please ensure that these are kept 
secure. There continue to be attempted scams via telephone and 
internet so please be on your guard and never reveal details of your 
bank account or computer security to unsolicited callers however 



plausible they may seem.

Keep well


